

January 2013

Happy New Year Suzuki Forum Members!

Congratulations to all of our members who participated in our December Performances! We hope you enjoyed the experience. Your music is such a wonderful gift to share, especially around the holidays. Thanks again for participating!

We NEED your input! All members are invited to visit

## http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/37FH2XK

to fill out a survey about Suzuki School. We want to know how we are doing and what we can do to improve. We also want to know how to meet the needs of members who are not participating at this time. Thanks for your help!!!

## Suzuki School Spring Semester and OPEN HOUSE

The GNO Suzuki School is starting its Spring Semester on January 13, 2013. There will also be an Open House 4-6:30pm on Sunday January 20th at St. Luke's Methodist Church on Canal Blvd. for any one that would be interested in joining group classes. The Open House is for Forum Members, Parents and other Suzuki Students (non-Forum members) interested in checking out the group classes offered at Suzuki School. Please spread the word and invite friends who may be interested in the Suzuki Method and how it works. Families who join after the semester begins will pay a prorated tuition. Call Lauren at 504-259-6234 with any questions.

## <u>Upcoming Performance for all Members</u>

Mark Your Calendars! Friday Feb. 1 7pm Retirement Community TBA

<u>England Trip Update</u>: So far we have 2 students and 5 participating in this trip. For more information call Kathleen Tyree at 733-3159. As of Jan. 4th, no funding has been received for this trip.

<u>Instrument Exchange Program</u>: The Suzuki Forum has various sized violins, cellos and harps available for rent. Please e-mail the Forum at gnosuzuki@yahoo.com if you are interested in renting an instrument. Also, if you have an instrument for sale, we can share that information with Forum Members.

## **GNO Suzuki Summer Camp**

University of New Orleans July 14-20, 2013

Please visit our website for an application to camp. It will be updated very soon!

Housing Available on Campus!!!! Contact Rhonda Musso 504-339-2818